
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Warsaw,	30.04.2022.	
	
Dear	ENTER	Members, 
	 
	
On	behalf	of	The	ENTER	Mental	Health	Network	Steering	Group	I	would	like	to	remind	you	about	elections	
at	this	year's	AGM	on	30.06.2022.		This	year	there	will	be	elections	for	three	Steering	Group	
positions:	The	Vice-Chair	in	communication;	The	Vice-Chair	in	training;	The	Vice-Chair	in	research.	
 
In	accordance	with	our	network	agreement	(“Elections	and	Installation”) 
I	hereby	call	for	candidates	for	the	positions	of	The	Vice-Chair	in	communication;	The	Vice-Chair	in	
training;	The	Vice-Chair	in	research.	
	
	

• Nominations	must	be	submitted	in	writing	to	the	Secretary	(lidia@blueroom.pl)	till	
30.05.2022. 

• Information	on	nominations	shall	be	circulated	to	Members	prior	to	the	AGM	for	consideration. 
 

	
	
Kind	regards, 
 
Lidia	Zabłocka-Żytka 
ENTER	Secretary 
 


